
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
dba Whidbey Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 

David Danner       November 11, 2010 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

via E-file online 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: Supplemental Holiday Run 9 Schedule 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

This Transmittal Letter accompanies a Supplemental Holiday Time Schedule to our 

existing time schedule No. 9.  The purpose of this schedule is to offer customers the 

ability to arrive for “Red-eye” flights departing from SEATAC and to be able to return 

home after a late night arrival from SEATAC without having to stay overnight to catch 

our early morning shuttle back. 

 

There are no rate increases, service limitations, or discontinuances associated with this 

notice and there are no public notification requirements (WAC 480-30-316) (RCW 

81.28.040). 

 

The holiday schedule is to be implemented for all Adult, Military and Senior (and their 

sub categories) from the same points on Whidbey Island which are currently served by 

this company. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Solin 

Member, LLC 

 

Enc: 


